73 SUNDERLAND.

Llopd's Register of Shipping,

55, Fawcett Street,

Sunderland,  25tn July, 1929,

Dear 8ir,

We have to acknowledge the receipt of your
letter of the 23rd instant, respecting the steamer
“JOHN OHARRINGTON", and to acquaint you that the case
is receiving attention.

It is expected that the survey will be completed
early next week and the first entry reports will be

forwarded immediately afterwards.

We are, Dear Sir,

The Secretary,

LONDON.
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Referred to Mr. S. 4. Hill.
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